
       LANDEEN ANCHOR NEWSLETTER         

WEEK February 3-7 
**Conference Week, Early Release All Week**
**Counselor Appreciation Week**
2/3 (Mon): School Site Council, 5pm
2/5 (Wed) : Board Meeting, 7 pm
2/7 (Fri) : Spirit Day: Sport Day (wear your sports gear)
2/7 (Fri): PTSA Panda Express Fundraiser
2/7 (Fri) : Paint Night, RVSP needed
2/8. (Sat): Happy Birthday Mr. Chivers!

WEEK February 10-14
2/10 (Mon): NO SCHOOL, Lincoln’s Day
2/10 (Mon): Happy Birthday, Mrs. Stevenson
2/11 (Tue): Shrek Rehearsal, 2:45 pm
2/12 (Wed): Shrek Rehearsal, 2:45 pm
2/13 (Thur): Shrek Rehearsal, 2:45 pm
2/14 (Fri): Field Trip: 8th grade to LHS

WEEK February 17-21
2/17 (Mon): NO SCHOOL, President’s Day
2/18 (Tue): Shrek Rehearsal, 2:45 pm
2/19 (Wed): Shrek Rehearsal, 2:45 pm
2/19 (Wed): Board Meeting, 7pm
2/20 (Thu): Field Trip, 2nd grade 
2/20 (Thur): Shrek Rehearsal, 2:45 pm
2/20 (Thur): 8th Grade Open House at Lincoln High School
2/21 (Fri): Swing into Spring, 5-8 pm

WEEK February 24-February 28
2/24 (Mon): Early Release, 1:25 pm
2/25 (Tue): Shrek Rehearsal, 2:45 pm
2/26 (Wed): Shrek Rehearsal, 2:45 pm
2/26 (Wed): 8th grade high school presentation at Landeen
2/27 (Thur): Shrek Rehearsal, 2:45 pm

5-6 pm: Dance Lessons
6-8pm: Dancing with live music

Congratulations to 
Mrs. Diaz  & Mrs. Foster’s 

classes for winning our 
January Attendance Contest! 

Their classes have earned a Valentine’s
Party in month of February.

**Open to all Landeen
Families** 

Come enjoy a night of
dancing with your family. 

Enjoy line & swing
dancing, a night of

amazing fun!

Upcoming Events
February 2025

Message from Principal Carrillo-Kelly

Mariner Families, 

2025 has kicked off and is in full swing, flying by us very quickly.
February is a short, but packed month. Please look at events.>>>>

If your student’s teacher reached out to you for conferences,
please make sure to make your meeting to discuss your student’s
progress this year. 

January was not a great month for attendance. Remember to
make your student’s attendance at school a priority, make every
minute count!

8th grade will begin the ‘Road to the High School’ this month. In a
few month they will depart as Mariners and begin their journey as
Trojans. Make sure to keep up with all information! 

Go, Mariners!

Stay Connected 209-953-8660 cl.lusd.net Claudia Landeen School @clmariners

Cell Phones OFF &
AWAY during school
Charge Chromebooks
Every Night
Check Lost & Found
No Open-Toed Shoes
or shoes with no backs

 REMINDER

PTSA Presents

Friday, February 21

SWING INTO SPRING DANCE

$5.00 
entrance fee 

Proceeds benefit
8th grade field

 trip.

All 6th graders must have
their TDAP shot before they
enter the 7th grade. 
Get it done now! 

If you have questions,
please reach out to our
office for more information.

6th Graders: 
TDAP needed

Make sure to call
our office OR

reply to parent
square when

your student is
absent.

You need to
order your

yearbook now!
Code: 
12415

$45

Featuring: 
Lincoln High School 

Jazz Band

Students in Grades 5 and
under MUST ATTEND

WITH PARENT/
GUARDIANS.

Attendance
Reminder

Attendance Winners!

February
Attendance
Contest

The class with the best attendance in
February will get a March

celebration! Help your student win,
send them to school everyday!

Family Survey
We need your opinion!

 Please fill out our survey,  
SCAN  the QR code!

**Send your finished survey screen to
Mrs. Carrillo-Kelly to enter for chance to

win a gift card.
mcarrillokelly@lusd.net

1 
survey

for every
student

at
LandeenGrade 6-8 may attend alone, 

with turned in permission slip
**More information to come.


